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The EU Delegation to the Council of Europe held a Farewell reception for Deputy to the Head 

of Delegation Ms. Vanda Siposova on Wednesday 27 January 2016.  

Ms Siposova has been working at the Delegation for 

the last year and a half through the European 

External Action Service JPD program and her 

contribution to the Delegation's work has been 

remarkable. Numerous guests arrived to say 

farewell to Ms Siposova who had become an 

important part of the EU Delegation.  

Ambassador and Head of Delegation Jari Vilen 

thanked Ms Siposova for the tremendous work and 

handed her an album of pictures taken throughout 

her time at the EUDEL. He said he regrets having to 

say goodbye to Ms Siposova but is happy to 

welcome another talent, Mr Benjamin Bollendorf 

from Luxembourg.  

 

Moreover, Ambassador Vilen thanked Mr Maxime Lebrun and 

Mr Nils Blyth for their excellent work at the Delegation during 

their 5-month internships that are now coming to an end.  

The EUDEL has been happy to have the talented Ms Siposova, 

Mr Lebrun and Mr Blyth and wishes all of them the best of 

luck in the future!  

 

 


